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	Apologies

There was no Newsletter issued in March, so you have a bumper letter this month!
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Dates for your Diary
3rd-18th April: Easter Holidays (term-time only children)
Wednesday 12th April: Easter Cake Sale - To raise funds for resources. Cake contributions welcome. Don’t forget to bring in extra pennies for cakes!

Friday 14th April: Bank Holiday – Nursery Closed
Monday 17th April: Bank Holiday – Nursery Closed

Wednesday 19th April: Summer Term starts

Monday 1st May: Bank Holiday – Nursery Closed
Tuesday 9th May: Parents Evening
Professional Day – Friday 25th August 2017

Nursery will be closed to children on this day. Parents whose child would normally attend that day will not be charged and the appropriate daily or session rate will be refunded on the August invoice. Staff will be undertaking training during the day and preparing their rooms for the new term in September.

Pre-school Leavers 2017
Please inform us of your child’s leaving date and which school they will be attending as soon as you find out on 18th April. This enables us to plan moving dates for the next academic year group to move up into Purple Room, room movements and new starters further down the Nursery. Many thanks.

30 Hour Free Childcare Survey

Thank you to those families which have returned the survey, it is especially important if your child is eligible this September 2017 to complete this survey. A response from every parent will help us to gauge if you are eligible and the demand for places this puts on the nursery. There are some printed forms on the reception desk. Thank you.

Summer is Coming!
Please provide the rooms with a sun hat and named bottle of sun cream for your child/children. We like to be outside as much as possible during the summer. Thank you.

Comic Relief - Red Nose Day

Thank you for supporting this event, you help to raise a total of £51.90. The children joined us by dressing in something red or pyjamas. Thank you.
Spare Clothes

Please may we ask you to check that your child has a change of clothes in their peg bag at all times, our stock of spare clothing is not vast, and we just don’t have the storage space. If your child has been sent home in any of our spares, could we ask you to return them as soon as possible? Thank you.

Nappies
Could you please ensure that your child has a stock of nappies in nursery, we often have children that run out and we have exhausted all our spares which are occasionally donated to us. There are 3 scheduled changes a day and of course additional changes due to soiled nappies. Some parents bring 3 or 4 in every time there child attends to keep their child’s stock topped up. Many thanks for your co-operation.
Sainsbury’s Active Kids 2017

This campaign has started again and we can continue to collect vouchers until 30 June 2017. The voucher box is in reception. This voucher scheme really helps us to get new cooking and outdoor equipment for all the rooms. Happy shopping!

Staff News

· Congratulations to India on completing her CACHE Level 2 Certificate.

· Congratulation to Debbie on completing her BTEC Level 2 Diploma in Business Administration.

	Happy March Birthday to:

Ben H, Will J, Nancy B, Sidney B, Sophia K, Tristan D, Poppy B. William G,

Elizabeth H & Jacob B
Happy April Birthday to:

Charlotte W, Darcy H, Ffion P, Felicity L, Elizabeth G, Max S, Elliot K, Rosie S,

Bea J, Hazel T, Lilly B, Anisha A, Jessica V-D, Saarika P, Toby M, Olivia N,

Harry S-P & Ben C
Welcome to:

Joshua J
Congratulations to:

Matthew, Eilish & Elizabeth on the arrival of Joseph


Employee of the Month

Thank you for your nominations last year, we shall continue to recognise staff who have gone over and above their role at the Nursery. The winners are:

· January – Millie, Leisa & Stacey W

· February – Sam, Hannah, Marc & Emily

· March – Emma T & Michelle W

If you wish to nominate a member of staff throughout the year for anything which you feel deserves this recognition, please feel free to e-mail us or speak to Tina.
